15 March 2019 Dear Parent / Guardian

## **CIRCULAR 7 (2019)**

## 1. INTERIM GOVERNING BODY ELECTION

There is a vacancy for a parent on our School Governing Body. Nomination forms may be collected from the general office and have to be handed in by Wednesday, 3 April 2019. The election will take place on Thursday, 4 April 2019, at 18:30.

## 2. INSPECTION

Please take note that inspection will be done again as soon as school re-opens for the new term. Please ensure that your child adheres to the school rules regarding appearance.

## 3. SPORT TOURS DURING THE HOLIDAYS

Our Rugby, Hockey and Netball players will be going on tours and camps during the school holidays. We wish all a memorable team building experience.

If you are going away during the holiday, we wish you a safe trip.

Kind regards

MARTIE HEYSTEK PRINCIPAL

LEADER IN COMPREHENSIVE EDUCATION